
OSKALOOSA COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

APRIL 6, 2017 
 

 
APRIL 6, 2017 
The Board of Directors of the Oskaloosa Community School District met in work session 
at 8:00PM on Thursday, April 6, 2017, in the Administration Board Room, 1800 North 3rd 
Street, Oskaloosa, Iowa. 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT  
Present were Board members Tom Richardson, Shelly Herr, Carl Drost, Erik Edgren, 
Amanda McGraw, Sharma Parlett, and Kraig Van Hulzen. 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Also present were Superintendent Mr. Russell Reiter and Chad Vink. 
 
UPDATE AND DISCUSSION ON HOME SCHOOL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
Mr. Reiter updated the Board on the progress on establishing the Home School 
Assistance Program.  He noted that interviews have taken place, but inquired about 
setting up a minimum salary amount for the first year to help the instructor perform the 
due diligence in setting up the program correctly and efficiently.  Discussion ensued on 
the risks of doing so, the risks of not doing so, the projected tasks of the employee, 
drawing students into District regular programs, dual enrollment, knowledge of programs 
in other districts, the ability to perform concurrent substitute duty, and start dates.  The 
Board agreed by consensus that a $20,000 minimum pay would be prudent. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
President Richardson adjourned the meeting at 8:28PM. 
 
 
 
________________________________  
Chad M. Vink, Board Secretary 


